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On 17 July 2024, the PBC held an Expert-level meeting on the Review of the Peacebuilding 

Architecture on Youth, Education and Peacebuilding. The meeting was an opportunity to take 

stock of the role of youth and education in peacebuilding and provided inputs into the 2025 

Peacebuilding Architecture Review. Youth briefers were invited to share good practices and 

lessons learned 




